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RMB

From: John Sieviec <jsieviec@oldlyme-ct.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2015 2:32 PM

To: kjzrmb@msn.com

Subject: Meeting November 10, 2015

Good Afternoon Kurt. I regret I can not attend the Water Pollution Control Authority 

meeting this November 10, 2015. I am attending a Health Training in Torrington, Ct. I am in 

agreement with Dennis Griese's assessment of the nitrates at Hawks Nest. My references and 

past investigations indicate background concentrations of .8mg in a non polluted 

environment. I have skimmed Woodward and Curan's report it looks comprehensive for the 

existing conditions. Best Regards, John  
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